
Medical Diets

Welcome to the Edwards & Ward Family of Food
We are thrilled to announce that we will be your school's new
lunchtime catering provider from the 1st of September 2023.



At Edwards and Ward, we take great pride in our special diets process
and continually strive to make it as simple and inclusive as possible to

help us ensure that all children can be fed safely and effectively.



If your child requires a special diet due to a diagnosed allergy,
intolerance or medical condition, you will need to register with us.



Our special diets registration form can be found on our website

along with a full list of FAQs .
edwardsandward.co.uk/special-diets/ 

 
In order to guarantee that your special menu is ready at the start of
the new academic year, registration forms should be submitted no

later than the 30th of June.



If there are any concerns about this, please contact our Special Diets
Team for advice.




specialdiets@edwardsandward.co.uk @EdwardsandWard 


